
 

 
 
Dear Friends, 
Thank you for your prayers and partnership with us as we serve in Panama. We appreciate you 
very much and your part in our lives and ministry!  In May Hazel’s mother fell and fractured her 
hip. As a result she is in need of full time care so Hazel is fulfilling that role.  Clive is in 
Panama carrying on the ministry. Because of this there is possibly a minor change in our ministry 
in the future but we will keep you informed. 
 
In April Clive was supposed to go to Toncri for the annual Easter conference but due to a kidney 
infection he was unable to travel.  Two men from the Atalaya Church did go and Hilario was able 
to help with the teaching.  Over 250 people attended the conference! 
 

       
 
In May the church in Atalaya had a weekend conference. The speaker was Roland, a missionary 
to Colombia.  Everyone was very happy to be able to meet in the new building! 

   

Philippians 1: 6 “Being confident of this very thing, that he which hath begun a good    

work in you will perform it until the day of Jesus Christ.:” 
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Church Building 
Recently the work on the building project continued and 
the roof was completed, the security bars were put on, 
one bathroom was made useable, a water tank installed 
and the grounds were levelled.  In June the contract for 
the rented shop was up so the meetings were moved to 
the new building.   
 
 
 
 
 
In the next few months Clive will be working on 
installing the Electricity, the water, and the doors, 
building a security wall at the back of the property, 
and demolishing the old house that was originally on 
the property. So plenty going on! 
 
 

 
Caleb 
Thank you for praying for baby Caleb.  On 28th August he 
will have an MRI at Dundonald Hospital. Soon after that, if 
everything is ok with the MRI, he will have the operations to 
put in the cochlear implants.  Please pray that everything 
will go well and according to God’s timing.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you so much for all your prayers and support for the 
ministry in Panama among the Latin and Buglere People. 
 

                            Clive & Hazel Walker 

 
 Northern Ireland Address and Phone Number: 6 Woodford Close Armagh, BT60 2DZ Tel: 028 3751 8483  

Panama Address / Whatsapp: Apartado 268 Santiago, Veraguas, Rep. of Panama Tel: 00507 6589 1338  
Email: Clive@walker-panama.org  
Echoes International Address / Phone Number: 124 Wells Rd, Bath, BA2 3AH Phone: (0) 330-056-3334 
 
 

Pray for the shipment of the 2020 
Calendars and for the distribution 
to churches all over the country. 

 

Please pray for continued 

safety for the workers 


